
DepEd ADVISORY No. 405, s. 2012 
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this advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials and personnel 
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August 24, 2012 

 
NATIONAL FAMILY WEEK 

 
 The National Committee on the Filipino Family (NCFF) chaired by the 
Department of Social Welfare and Development (DSWD) will conduct its National 
Family Week with the theme “Ensuring Work-Family Balance” on September 22-30, 
2012. 
 
 The Activity aims to strengthen the family unity and relationships through 
meaningful celebration and promotion of Filipino values. 
 

The conduct of this activity must not disrupt classes between the teachers and 
learners as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled “Instituting Measures to 
Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith.” 

 
For more information, all concerned may contact:  
 

Ms. Alicia R. Bala 
Undersecretary, Department of Social Welfare and Development (DSWD) 

     Chairperson, National Committee on the Filipino Family (NCFF) 
  DSWD Building, Batasan Complex, Quezon City 
  Telephone Nos.:  (02) 931-81-01 to 07 
  Website Address:  http://www.dswd.gov.ph 
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